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The Scottish STEM Ambassadors Hub are delighted to announce the return of STEM 
Ambassadors in Scotland Week. After a resounding success last year, this year it is back 
even bigger and better than before. Running from Monday 31 January to Sunday 6 February 
this is an opportunity to celebrate STEM in Scotland and find out a little more about what 
STEM Ambassadors can do for you.

STEM Ambassadors in Scotland Week

There are lots of opportunities for 
you and your school or class to get 
involved, both in advance and during 
the week, full details of everything 
that will be featured can be found 
in the Teachers Handbook on our 
website.

Here are just some of the activities 
that will run throughout the week.

Careers Carnival
STEM Ambassadors from various 
sectors will be running online 
presentations and Q&A session. 
Secondary teachers and students 
are invited to tune in live or watch 
the recorded sessions at a time that 
suits you.

Each ambassador will detail what 
their role involves and the study and 
career path that led them to where 
they are now.

Hear from ambassadors in the 
following industries:
•	 Construction
•	 Forestry and Aquaculture
•	 Research
•	 Renewable Energy
•	 Technology and Digital

Scottish researchers blogs
Scientific research is the cornerstone 
of improved knowledge and leading 
innovation, and Scotland is home 
to many amazing researchers like 
Elaine Duncan.

Elaine is a 1st year PhD student at 
THE University of Glasgow who is 
carrying out research in the hope 
of developing an animal-free model 
to be used in the treatment of type 2 
diabetes.

Read her full story and others 
throughout the week at www.
stemambassadors.scot/saisweek.

Twitter takeover
Follow us on twitter at @ScotSTEMAmb 
and not only will you keep up to date 
with all our news but throughout 
STEM Ambassadors in Scotland 
Week you will hear from a host of 
fascinating ambassadors as they take 
over our twitter to share their stories.

Starting on Monday the 31st when 
Marine Conservation Societies 
Scotland, Conservation Officer - 
Catherine Gemmell will be discussing 
all things marine litter.

This is a chance for you and your 
students to interact online and ask 
our ambassadors what you want 
to know.

Want to know more?
If you would like to get involved, 
register your interest here and we 
will be in touch.

Missed it?
Don’t worry all resources will be 
available for you to access after the 
event at www.stemambassadors.
scot/saisweek.

Elaine Duncan
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